
From: TerKeurst, Charlotte 
Sent: 7/31/2014 11:05:36 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Cho, 

Raymond (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov); Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Bruno, Kenneth 
(kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov); Solis, Maria (Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting w/PG&E re Emergency Management Advancement Program 

I've reserved Room 7431 (the SED conference room) for our meeting this afternoon. 

As far as I know, there will be 2 CPUC attendees in person: Raymond Cho and I. Maria, will you 
participate by phone? If so, please send me your phone number and we can call you. And Meredith, 
would it be possible to send Maria the handouts electronically? 

Thanks, 
Charlotte 

Charlotte F. TerKeurst 
Program Manager, Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3124 office 
(415) 622-5167 mobile 
Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov 

Original Appointment 
From: Allen, Meredith rmailto:MEAe(a)pae.com 1 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 8:14 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith; TerKeurst, Charlotte; Cho, Raymond; Bruno, Kenneth; Solis, Maria; Malashenko, 
Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Meeting w/PG&E re Emergency Management Advancement Program 
When: Thursday, July 31, 2014 1:30 PM-2:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: CPUC 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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